
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and resident of Ann Arbor.  I was 
distressed to see the plans that are being considered for the development of the 
East Huron River Drive area, particularly the lots that will be facing East Huron 
River Drive and the steeply sloping area surrounding the swamp. 
 
As previous site plans have failed, I would think  that any new plans would 
respect the area and want to preserve it’s natural beauty along with the species 
who inhabit it.  
 
I am all for development, but not at the expense of the environment and even less 
at the expense of legally protected endangered species.  I urge you to remove the 
lots facing E. Huron River Dr. and move the development off the sensitive slopes 
above the wetland. 
 
I will do everything in my power to see that this area is protected and hope that 
any new development will do the same. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Lisa Cronin  
4021 Thornoaks 
 


